NEAR NORTH

CRIME §§
STOPPERS

July 15, 2023

To: Municipality of East Ferris

Re: Donation Near North Crime Stoppers

On behalf of Near North Crime Stoppers, | would like to express our sincere thanks
for your recent donation to our program of $250.

Your generosity will help to ensure that Near North Crime Stoppers can continue tc
do the important work we do in our community.

So far in 2023 we have had over 300 tips that have resulted in cash recovered,
drugs seized, arrests, charges laid, and charges cleared.

Our board works hard to promote and educate the community so that we can all
have a safer place to live and work.

Again, thank you so much for your support of our program.

Kind regards,
o

KimJones
Executive Director
Near North Crime Stoppers

kim@nearnorthcrimestoppers.com
705-303-4426




